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A motion requesting that the Department of Neighborhood and Recreational Services begin the process of removing the

excessive graffiti on the properties at the following locations: the former building of the Branch Brook Pool Company

located on Bloomfield Avenue and, in addition, the large warehouse building located on Summer Street, between Crane

Street and Park Avenue.
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